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NEW CARTS !!! NEW CARTS !!!  The new gas carts are here. They have
many features that our old ones didn't have so give us a call for a tee
time so you can experience them yourself. The Masters is over and
April has come to an end which means Memorial Day is right around
the corner. I feel that is the official kickoff of the golf season. Make sure
if your planning on playing that you call for a tee time or go to
GOLFNOW and book your time. If you are planning on booking an
outing with us please give us a call at 217-756-5550.
Congratulations to the 2 Man Better Ball winners. First in
Championship flight was Bryan Sumila and Jeremy Konieczny.  They
shot 73 and beat Stan Williams and Mark Rothrock on a scorecard
playoff with a birdie on #12. First in A flight was Chris Corum and John
Hensley with a score of 80 and second went to Gary Lumpp and
Andrew Sheehan with a score of 82. Thanks to all who participated we
greatly appreciate it! Our next tournament, the Member/Guest,  is
Saturday May 13th. Call the clubhouse to get signed up.  
We have made some changes to our tournaments. 55 and under will
play white tees/ blue tees, 56 to 61 will play the black tees, 62 and over
will play the gold tees and women will play the red tees. All playoffs
will be determined by scorecards starting with the toughest hole.
Don't forget to check out the clubhouse where we have 50% off
selected men's and women's polos as well as all your golf balls, gloves
and headwear needs for the course.  
The course is really starting to shape up and don't forget about the
range where you can work on your game. See ya on the course.

Craig
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call the golf

shop to sign up

by 5pm on May

9th

book your
group outing
with us today!
217-756-5550



Hello from the Grounds Department, 
With April showers we should see May flowers and that means the grasses

are starting to grow. We are continuing our improvements on the course so

we ask for your continued patience. Our goal is to continually make

progress on the irrigation system and in every other area of the course. We

are working on getting sand bottles on our NEW carts so we can fill some

divots in the fairways and tees. Everyone here at the maintenance shop

wants you to come out and have fun and maybe join a league or tournament.
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Manic Monday for 2023
$20-18 holes with cart
$10-9 holes with cart

Join us every Tuesday for our   
2 Man Scramble!
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We hope you can join us for our tournaments

we are excited to have a new fleet of carts.

come on out to golf and take a new cart out!


